
From: Louise Cant
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: No emergency bill extension
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:51:58 AM

To whom it may concern
I am writing to express my concern about the possible extension of the emergency bill in Queensland.  What has
happened over the last 2 years especially, has created worry, stress, financial issues, a lot mental health issues,
division among families and friends, and loss of businesses that were peoples livelihood and their complete
life,  just to name a few things . Most people by now have had covid or had the mandatory vaccines. Please
don’t continue with this emergency bill, please give people freedom to choose again. I would write more but I
only knew about this 10 mins before I heard that we could write a letter.
Thank you so much
Mr Kim and Mrs Louise Niesler
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